
I write to you in opposition of SB 1530 -Cap and Trade. I find it disingenuous that this bill has been 
introduced during the short session to be rushed through without adequate consideration.  Additionally, 
I request the emergency clause be removed. Overuse of the emergency clause is a blatant attempt to 
remove the ability of the Oregon voter from having a say in legislation with significant proposed tax 
burden across Oregon. 
Turn these bills over to Oregonians to vote. Stop abusing the emergency clause and again, I urge a No on 
SB 1530. 
 
Thank you,  
T.Kristensen  
2/8/2020  
Washington County 
 


